
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I hope you are well and all enjoy Warrington Walking Day today. We will be heading out 

shortly to walk with our students. 

 

Year 6 transition week 

Monday 4th July – Year 6 Parent/Carer information Evening (6pm start) – this event is for 

parents/carers only. 

  

Tuesday 5th July – Year 6 full taster day at Sir Thomas Boteler 

Tuesday 5th July - Year 6 Music night 3pm - 4pm 

Tuesday 5th July – Year 6 Meet the Parent/Carer   

Wednesday 6th July – Year 6 full taster day at Sir Thomas Boteler  

Wednesday 6th July  - Year 6 Sports night 3pm - 4pm 

Wednesday 6th July – Year 6 Meet the Parent/Carer 

Thursday 7th July - 'Year 5 Steps to Success' Evening 4pm - 6pm 

Friday 8th July - Alderman Bolton Year 6 show rehearsals in the hall 

 

Wednesday 6th July – Rowing Regatta 

Come support our crews in the grand finale event of the year. See you there at Warrington 

Rowing Club. Students will be on the water between 3pm and 6pm. Refreshments available.  

 

Wednesday 6th July – TCAT Together 

A large group of students are performing in TCAT TOGETHER at the Parr Hall on Wednesday 

6th July. They have been rehearsing all term and we are very excited to be performing live 

and in a large venue once again. The evening promises to be very exciting with performances 

from across TCAT beginning at 6.30pm with the doors opening at 6pm. Tickets are almost 

sold out and the remaining ones are available from Mrs Clarke or Mrs Butcher. Wel done to 

all the students involved! 

 

Thursday 7th July – ‘Steps to Success’ 

An opportunity for Year 5 pupils and their parents/carers to come in to Sir Thomas Boteler 

and sample some of the subjects that we have on offer. They will get to try 4 x 25minute 

lessons, one each of English, Maths, Science and RE. 

 

 

 



Friday 8th July – Sports Day 

All students to come in full and correct PE kit. Students will be off timetable all day to 

participate and compete in this years Sports Day. Please bring plenty of water, sun cream and 

loose change as there will be a refreshment stall ran by our amazing Parents Supporting 

Boteler. More information will be provided in a letter sent home by Mr Burbidge on Monday 

4th July. Unfortunately, Parents and Carers cannot spectate. 

 

Wednesday 20th July – Last Day of Term 

The last day of school, Wednesday 20th July will be a non-uniform day and students will finish 

at 12noon. Students are not to wear cropped tops or short shorts.  If you need a free school 

meal please let school know by 10am on Tuesday 19th July. You can do this by emailing 

jmuckley@boteler.org.uk  

 

 
 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 
Beverley Scott –Herron 

Headteacher 

mailto:jmuckley@boteler.org.uk

